
 

 
 

 
Clwyd Pension Fund 

Audit of Accounts 2023/2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in compliance with the Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004, the External Auditor 
has certified that the Audit of Accounts of the above-named for the year ended 31 March 2024 has been 
completed. 

In accordance with the provisions contained in the Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014, the 
Statement of Accounts is available for inspection on the Clwyd Pension website or alternatively at County 
Hall, Mold, Monday to Friday (except Bank Holidays) between the hours of 9.00 a.m. and 4.00 p.m. The 
Council requests that an appointment is first made by application to the Chief Finance Officer, County Hall, 
Mold. 
   
DATED: 29th November 2024 

Gary Ferguson 
Chief Finance Officer 
Flintshire County Council 
County Hall 
Mold 
Flintshire 
CH7 6NB 


